
Dear Community Partners, 

  

The Detroit Police Department is seeking individuals wanted for breaking into a local business. 

  

On February 19, 2010 at approximately 5: 18 a.m., three black males forced entry into the Family Pharmacy, located at 

the 16311 W. Warren. The surveillance video revealed the men inside of the location stealing items, but only one of the 

suspect's face was clearly seen. Please review the attached stills of the wanted suspect. 

  

The other two suspects description are as follows:.  

  

Suspect #2- B/M/ 6'-0", heavy built, dark jacket, knitted cap with a small bill 

Suspect #3- B/M/ 5'-9", dark colored jacket with a hood 

  

Anyone with information is asked to call the 6th & 8th Precinct Investigative Operations at 596-5658 or Crime Stoppers 

at 1-800-SPEAK UP. They can also anonymously text tips directly to Detroit Police at 847411. Text tips must start with 

the letters DPD, followed by the tip information.  

  

Thank You 

2nd Deputy Chief John Roach 

 

 


